06-08-2022 Town Council Meeting
Responses to Council Questions

ITEM #19: Consider Staff Response to Environmental Stewardship Advisory
Board Petition Regarding Electrification

Council Question:
Do we have data on how a building’s utility costs compare for all-electric v. other energy
sources for our area?

Staff Response:

We know that the costs are somewhat case dependent based on a variety of variables (e.g., new
construction vs. retrofit, building size and type, existing heating fuel cost vs. electric alternative,
etc.). That said, should the Council want us to move forward in our research, this is something
we would want to explore in more detail for our area.
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